
COUNTY OF GREENE 

TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 

3809 COUNTY ROUTE 51    

HANNACROIX, NY  12087 

 

FACSIMILE COVER SHEET 
 

 

TO:      The Daily Mail   FROM:  Barbara Finke, Town Clerk 

                             Marjorie Loux, Deputy Town Clerk 

                          Diane Jordan, Deputy Town Clerk 

 

DATE:      November 26, 2017  PHONE:   (518)756-6671 x 5           

RE:            Legal Notice   FAX:         (518)756-8880 

 

 

Please publish for one day after November 28: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of New Baltimore will hold a public 

hearing on December 11, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, 

Hannacroix, New York to hear those members of the public who wish to be heard regarding 

proposed Local Law No. 4 of 2017, a Local Law Providing for an Alternative Veterans Gold Star 

Parent Exemption Law. 

By Order of the Town Board 

Barbara M. Finke 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


